
   
 

 
The Board of Education 

School District No. 36 (Surrey) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
    

Administrative Memorandum 
Regular Board Meeting 

 

Date:  June 08, 2017 

Topic:  Approval of Sketch Plans: Clayton Village NW Elementary (Site 218) New School 

______________________________________________________________________  
                                                                                                                                     

 
Background: 

 
Approval of a new school, Clayton Village NW Elementary (Site 218), 18707 – 74 Avenue was 
announced by the Surrey Board of Education and the Minister of Education on 2017-03-28.  The 
new school will have a capacity of 655 students.    
 
The school design is based on a modified repeat of Katzie Elementary with adjustments in 
response to the steeply sloping site. 
 
The architect for the project, Craven Huston Powers Architects, will present the sketch plans to 
the Board. 
 
 
It is recommended: 

THAT the sketch plans for a new school, Clayton Village NW Elementary (Site 218), 
18707 – 74 Avenue, be approved as presented and the architect Craven Huston Powers 
Architects be instructed to proceed with the remaining stages of the project. 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             Submitted by:          

_________________________________________ 
D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer 

 
               Approved by:             

_________________________________________ 
 Dr. Jordan Tinney, Superintendent 


